BARTLEY H. & LILLY E. O°'TOOLE
4520 Solias Rd.
FALLON, NV 89406
775-423-1198

November 25, 2011

State Water Engineer
901 So. Stewart St. Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Dear Sir;

We are concerned about the activities of the Southern Nevada Water Authority.

With Nevada’s limited water, communities need to live within their own resources.

Please do not allow water to be transferred from any other area for use by Clark County :
and the Las Vegas Area.




